
Dear {!Contact.FirstName},

We're looking forward to your arrival on campus in September! In this newsletter, 
we've put together further information about how you can prepare for life and study at 
the School.

Pre-enrolment online

Remember to pre-enrol using the email 
you received last week from our 
Academic Registrar, Mark Thomson.

Pre-enrolment gives you access to your 
network account, teaching and learning 
materials and the Prepare to learn at LSE 
course.

Welcome Guide

Check out our Guide to Welcome which is 
now available to download from the 
Welcome website. Plan your first few 
weeks and find out more about essential 
events and activities during Welcome.

Get vaccinated to help keep our community safe and well

We strongly encourage you to get vaccinated for COVID-19 ahead of coming to 
campus if you haven't yet been double-vaccinated. You'll also be able to get 
vaccinated on campus, as St Philips Medical Centre will be hosting pop-up 
vaccination clinics from September - more details coming soon.

Free LSE hoodie

Find out how to order your free 
department-branded LSE hoodie, to help 
you feel part of our community and your 
department. Make sure you order by 10 
September.

https://welcome.lse.ac.uk/?&utm_source=crm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ug_offerholder_2021&utm_content=email11_welcome
https://moodle.lse.ac.uk/login/index.php
https://welcome.lse.ac.uk/my-lse/download-the-welcome-guide
https://welcome.lse.ac.uk/?&utm_source=crm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ug_offerholder_2021&utm_content=email11_welcome
https://welcome.lse.ac.uk/my-lse/sign-up-for-your-free-lse-hoodie?&utm_source=crm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ug_offerholder_2021&utm_content=email11_freehoodie


If you have a disability

The Disability and Wellbeing Service (DWS) arranges adjustments and provides 
support for students who have a disability, long term health condition, mental health 
condition or Specific Learning Difficulty (SpLD).

We offer confidential advice and identify additional support you need and share this 
with key LSE staff through 'My Adjustments'. If you would like to access this support, 
please complete the DWS Access to Service form and DWS staff will get in touch with 

Rooms available in halls of residence

If you have still not booked a room in a hall of residence, but would like still have 
some rooms available in our undergraduate halls. Please visit our website to find out 
further information.

LSE Students' Union Welcome Fest

The LSESU has a range of events lined up throughout September to help you make 
the most of your time at LSE.

Complete your online consent training before you arrive on campus

LSE and the LSE Students' Union aim to create a safe environment for all students 
by tackling sexual harassment and sexual violence.

We all benefit from learning more about what it means to seek and give consent, as 
well as how to safely intervene when a situation isn't quite right.

This course aims to empower you to make positive decisions about your interactions 
with others and provide information on where you can get support whilst at LSE. The 
course is available here and is a core part of Welcome, so make sure you complete it 
before you arrive! 
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https://info.lse.ac.uk/current-students/student-wellbeing/disability-wellbeing/disability-and-wellbeing-service?&utm_source=crm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ug_offerholder_2021&utm_content=email11_dws
https://lseportal.force.com/admissions/s/student-wellbeing-services/registration
https://www.lse.ac.uk/student-life/accommodation/apply?&utm_source=crm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ug_offerholder_2021&utm_content=email11_accommodation
https://www.lsesu.com/welcome/2021/
lsesu.training/course/consent-training/
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